

## DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES

April 01, 2015

Prince Law Offices, P.C. Joshua Price 646 Lenape Road Bechtelsville PA 19505

Dear Mr. Price,

Thank you for writing to the City of Lancaster with your request for information pursuant to the Pennsylvania Right-To-Know law.

On 2/26/2015, you requested; "This is a request for all records, including, but not limited to, financial records pursuant to Section 102, since January of 2015, relating to the National Rifle Association (NRA) v. City of Lancaster, including, but not limited to, the following: (1) All records, including, but not limited to, City of Lancaster's Legal Defense Fund, information of which can be found at

http://www.commonsenselancaster.com and

http://www.cityoflancasterpa.com/blog/message-mayor-gray-nra-lawsuit. As provided for by Section 102, this specifically includes, but is not limited to, the names, addresses, and amounts of any donations to/receipts by the City of Lancaster; (2) All records, including, but not limited to, all financial accounts and financial institutions utilized by the City of Lancaster, in relation to request (1); (3) all records, including, but not limited to, contracts, communications, and billings, from or to Dechert, LLP or any other law firm or attorney hired to review the legal issues relating to request (1); and (4) Any other record in any way relating to the current litigation in NRA v. City of Lancaster."

Your request is granted and the requested document(s) can be picked up or mailed to you upon receipt of full payment in the amount of : \$104.50

If you would like to pick up the document(s) requested, please call 717-291-3556 to schedule an appointment to retrieve the document(s). Payment will be accepted in the form of Check, Certified Money Order or Cashier's Check, made payable to the City of Lancaster. Mail to City of Lancaster, Office of Open Records, 120 North Duke Street, PO Box 1599, Lancaster PA 17608-1599. A charge of \$30.00 will be applied for a check returned due to insufficient funds.

Respectfully,

Patrick Hopkins

Business Administrator / City Open Records Officer

City of Lancaster